Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/25/2018 11:14:17 AM
First name: Justin

Last name: Lotak

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I am writing to request that the Managment Plan of the WSA protect the wilderness character of the region, not
just the existing character. The plan should also address the illegal use of chainsaws within the WSA, and the

Plan should protect the wilderness character of the lands in the WSA by classifying all of them with the Forest

Service's "Primitive" standard. The Plan should also restore strong protection to the lands within the WSA that

the federal government purchased following the Exxon Valdez spill, which were acquired for the restoration of

wilderness values and to be managed "in perpetuity for conservation and wilderness purposes," as stated and

promised when they were purchased.

Thanks you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely
Justin Lotak



